Royal Montrose Mercantile
Match Secretary Update - 16th May 2024

Our next interclub match is scheduled for Sunday the 26th May 2024 and we are
currently one player short of making the 12 man team.

If anyone would like to play then please add your name to the sheet on the
noticeboard.

The draw will be made around the 23rd May and the team will be posted onto the
noticeboard shortly after.

I'd like to remind everyone using the PSI terminal for recording medal round scores
that you currently cannot nominate non club members as your marker for your
scorecard.

You can use the HowDidlDo app on your telephone.

If you are unable to enter your score electronically for whatever reason then please
contact me either via email or text etc as soon as possible so that | can do something,
if you simply drop your scorecard into the box | may not see it in time prior to the event
being closed out.

The sheets are up on the gents noticeboard for the Club Gala Day scheduled for
Saturday the 8th June 2024.

This is a fun day to play in a random draw Texas Scramble on both the Broomfield and
1562 courses with nearest the pins, raffle etc.

This event is open to all club members.

Food will be provided after your round and some light entertainment is included as well.
No priority tee times will be available for those choosing not to participate in the Gala
Day.

| will be looking for help on the day so if you think you can help let me know and we
can discuss the options etc.

For any other general enquiries please let me know.

Regards
Match & Handicap



